
Police National Headquarters 
180 Molesworth Street. PO Box 3017, Wellington 6140, New Zealand. 
Telephone: 04 474 9499. Fax: 04 498 7400. www.police.govt.nz 

30 August 2022 

IR-01-22-22505 

Brendan White 
fyi-request-20077-97fb5de8@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Brendan

I refer to your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request to Police of 29 July 2022, in 
which you ask for: 

“Please supply all information pertaining to the decision making process 
regarding the release of the of the two linked documents in particular the 
differences in decision making for the sections which are redacted in one 
release but not the other. This could be (but is not limited to) emails, memos, 
or information known by the police but not yet written down. 

I am trying to understand why the release of the redacted sections might 
prejudice the maintenance of the law in one case, but not in another. 

If the two documents are different versions (which I cannot tell from my end) 
please also provide comment as far as practicably allowed as to the extent 
of change to the redacted sections. For example please let me know if they 
are substantially the same, or contain major revisions. 

If it helps you in processing my request - I reside in New Zealand. 

[Links provided]” 

The first OIA you refer to (reference: IR-01-20-2028) is a Police response to a request for 
information about ‘the procedure to investigate a burglary when the suspect is known’. 

Redactions to that response were made in relation to information that was either not 
relevant to the request, or was refused pursuant to section 6(c) OIA. 

The second OIA (reference: IR-01-18-11600) was a specific request for information 
around individuals, photographing and filming in public, and peeping and peering into a 
dwelling house.  

The two documents are different versions of the same policy. Police Manual Chapters are 
regularly updated. 

I enclose the two relevant Police OIA Request Cover Sheets, which contain information 
about the approval process applied in each case. 

The two OIA releases were made by different members of Police, from different groups 
within Police, over a year apart.  
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There is no other Police document that explains how the respective members of Police 
applied the provisions of OIA which resulted in the different releases of the policy 
document. 

Your request for information known to Police but not written down is refused pursuant to 
section 18(g) OIA, as there is no further information held. 

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied 
with the response to your request. Information about how to make a complaint is 
available at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 

 

Craig Scott 
Detective Inspector 
Police National Headquarters 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/
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